LETTER NO.2
(Sent to 74 _uebec Women's Institutes)
MACDONALD COLLEGE, P. .ue.

’

17th October, 1925,

Degr Madam: -~

On the 23rd September [ wrote you offering your

institute £5,00 for each student you sent to our winter course

in agriculture. To the present, I have not heard from you,
and as the course opens on the 3Zrd November, I should like to
urge you again to try and send to the collece a student from
your district. The advantages of the course have been
pointed out already; the low cost - practically railway fare,
and board at the college, are the only expenses - and to
residents of the Province the Juebec Department of aAgriculture
contributes $7.00 a month toward the cost of board, a totsl
of $31.00 for the whole course.

Wwill you please give this matter your attention.
Bring it before your executive and members. Send us a student,
and earn five dollars for your branch.

Faithfully yours,
(SIGNED) P. C. HARRISON,

Principal.




